Community Relations Committee
IICRCII
Meeting Notes

August 23, 2012

The CRC meeting was held August 23 in the craft room of the clubhouse. Those present were Carol,
Nancy, and Billie. The meeting notes were reviewed from the June meeting.

The annual Hurricane/Severe Storm Program was held June 30, with vendors from Home Depot and
Radio Shack present, with various supplies helpful in a hurricane. The committee gave ten $15 gift cards
as door prizes for ten lucky people. Our main speaker was Patrick Blood, a meteorologist from the
National Weather Bureau in League City. An updated Hurricane/Severe Storm booklet was given to
residents attending. The program was a great success!

Unfinished Business

The realtor task force brochure is being compiled, and our committee will print several of these
brochures to be given to any re-sale prospects. We will allot approximately $200 for these brochures.

The next “Saturday Talk” will be held September 29" at 2:00 p.m. in the ballroom. Light refreshments
will be served, and the topic will be concerning bereavement. Nancy will contact the speaker to decide
the best title for this program.

New Business

The Board has allotted funds for our committee to conduct additional educational programs for the
community. We will discuss plans in a future meeting.

Two new AMI personnel are Laura Bradley, Community Manager, and Warren Buehler, director of the
Pearland office. We would like to welcome them for our community.

The next regular meeting of the CRC will be held September 20" (the third Thursday of the month) at
10:00 a.m.

Respectfully submitted, Billie Velazquez






